
 

Dear Parents of Juniors, 

Junior year is an important year regarding college entrance exams. Those exams are the ACT and the 

SAT. All Juniors will have an opportunity to take the ACT for free at school during the school day on 

February 20th, 2019.  Students can participate in the following activities to prepare for the February ACT:  

• Naviance- all students have access to free test prep on Naviance. We will work with students on 

this at school, but it is beneficial for students to work on the Naviance test prep at home as well. 

• ACT practice test. This fall juniors will be invited to take a FREE practice ACT test on 11/14/18 at 

school. This practice test will be offered through Torch Prep and students can sign up using the 

following link:      

SIGN UP HERE 

www.torchprep.com 

888.382.8174 

Info@torchprep.com 

*link will come on an email to parents 

    

• There are a limited number of tests available so if your student is interested, please have them 

sign up as soon as possible. Spots will go fast. 

• If your student takes the free practice test through Torch Prep, parents and students are invited 

to an evening meeting on 12/12/18 at 6:30 in the Martin Marietta Theater to obtain the practice 

test scores and how to interpret them. 

• Interested parents and students will also have the opportunity to sign up for Torch Prep’s 

tutoring program. This program has a cost so it is up to you and your student to decide if they 

want to utilize the tutoring program through Torch Prep.  

Please contact your child’s counselor with any questions about college entrance exams and how to 

prepare for them. 

 

Jenny Barker A-G, jenny.barker@southwestschools.org 
Steve Barnes H-O, steve.barnes@southwestschools.org 
Connie Acra P-Z, connie.acra@southwestschools.org 
 

https://www.torchprep.com/courses/cincinnati/free-practice-test-harrison-high-school/
mailto:Info@torchprep.com

